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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that 
occurred on Wednesday, October 29

th
 at approximately 12:40 A.M.  The incident 

occurred at the Papa John’s Pizza located at 4700 North Federal Highway in the City 
of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

As the employees were closing the store, two armed and disguised suspects forced 
the employees back into the store demanding them to open the safe.  Both victims 
feared for their lives and complied with the suspects’ demands.   
 

While the suspects were waiting for the employees to open the safe, they disabled the 
surveillance equipment at the business.  Once the safe was open, the suspects were 
given an undisclosed amount of U.S. currency and then fled from the business. 

 

The first suspect is described as a B/M, approximately 20-29 years of age, 
approximately 5’8” in height, medium build, wearing all black clothing and armed with 
an unknown handgun. 
 

The second suspect is described as a B/M, approximately 20-29 years of age, 
approximately 5’8” in height, medium build, wearing all black clothing and armed with 
an unknown handgun. 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Violent Crimes Unit will be sharing 
information with neighboring agencies to determine if they have experienced similar 
incidents. 
 

Detectives are urging anyone with further information regarding this robbery or the 
identity of the suspects to contact Detective Justin Moody at 954-828-4018 or the 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477(TIPS).    
 

      
### 


